
From: Godeke, Jason
To: Flynn, Maria; Cherry, Juliana
Cc: Vstanley
Subject: Comment from Sherwood Valley Tribe (item 3B): indigenous tree varieties
Date: Monday, October 23, 2023 5:13:50 PM

Hi Maria, and Juliana,

See Valerie Stanley's email below with suggestions on the kinds of tree varieties Sherwood
Valley Band of Pomo would like to see planted in Fort Bragg. I will be mentioning this input
during that item of business, but let's please also include it as a public comment for the CDC
agenda, for the record.

Thanks again Valerie for commenting.

Best Regards,

Jason

Jason Godeke
Vice Mayor, City of Fort Bragg
416 North Franklin Street
Fort Bragg, CA 95437
jgodeke@fortbragg.com

From: Vstanley <vstanley@sherwoodband.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 5, 2023 5:02 PM
To: Godeke, Jason <JGodeke@fortbragg.com>
Subject: Re: indigenous tree varieties
 
Hello Jason,

The Tribe would like 
Bishop Pine - was overstory
And
Creeping Dogwood - was understory

To be considered for trees and shrubs within the city limits of Fort Bragg. These plants were
all over where the City of Fort Bragg now stands.

Thank you,

Valerie Stanley


